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27 November 2024

9(2)(a) privacy

9(2)(a) privacy

Official Information Request
Our Ref: PSCR 2024-0101

| refer to your official information request received on 21 November 2024 where you asked:

“Thisemail is torequest if, in the interim, data for the year toJune 2024 is now available please
on the same basis ie excluding Tax Inspectors and Prison Officers.”

Information being released

Pleasefind outlined in the below table, Public Service FTE data forinspectors and regulatory officers
by number and percentage, excluding Department of Corrections (Corrections) and Inland Revenue
Department (IRD) inspectors and regulatory officers, since 2007.

Please notethat when calculating the percentage for your previous official information request (OIA
2024-0069), we used the FTE number of Inspectors and Regulatory Officers in the Public Service
excluding IRD and Corrections (asrequested) but for the denominator, the total Public Service FTE
figure was used, rather than the more appropriate figure of total Public Service minus IRD and
Corrections. There are some very minor changes to the FTE number (+/-1) due to rounding.

The new percentage figures fully exclude IRD and Corrections.

FTE number EXCL Corrections and IRD % Total FTE EXCL Corrections and IRD

2007 3,261 10.8%
2008 3,279 10.6%
2009 3,508 11.1%
2010 3,542 11.3%
2011 3,616 11.8%
2012 3,530 11.6%
2013 3,510 11.2%
2014 3,702 11.5%
2015 3,401 10.6%
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2016 3,490 10.7%
2017 3,874 11.6%
2018 4,588 12.9%
2019 4,442 11.6%
2020 5,049 11.8%
2021 5,324 11.3%
2022 5,614 11.9%
2023 5,620 11.4%
2024 5,770 11.8%

In future, you can find this information publicly available on Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service
Commission’s website from either of the below Tableau charts:

e Detailed workforce metrics over time — Workforce Data from HR records (‘Compare Groups
and Metrics’ tab)

e Public Service occupational trends

Guidance on wusing Tableau charts can be found on the Commission’s website:
https://www.publicservice.govt.nz/guidance/guidance-using-tableau-charts.

If you wish to discuss this decision with wus, please feel free to contact
Enquiries@publicservice.govt.nz.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

Please note that we intend to publish this letter (with your personal details removed) on the Te
Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission’s website.

Yours sincerely

Nicky Dirks
Manager - Ministerial and Executive Services
Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission





